THE COMMON COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF PHILLIPS WILL CONDUCT A SPECIAL MEETING ON TUESDAY EVENING, FEBRUARY 24, 2003 AT 6:30 PM, COUNCIL ROOM, 174 SOUTH EYDER AVENUE, MUNICIPAL CENTER, PHILLIPS, WISCONSIN.

MAYOR JOSEPH S. BOHO

MEMBER ELVIS PRESLEY

MEMBER PATTI WENZEL

MEMBER JEFFREY FAHL

MEMBER LINDA JOHNSON

MEMBER TED KEMPKES

MEMBER MARY SATTERWHITE

ASSISTANT CITY ATTORNEY DAVID DEDA

THIS MEETING IS HELD IN COMPLIANCE WITH WISCONSIN’S OPEN MEETING LAW, WISCONSIN STATE STATUTE 19.81 – 19.98, SUBCHAPTER V.

CALL TO ORDER.

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE.

ROLL CALL.

PUBLIC COMMENT.

DISCUSSION ITEMS.

1.
LAND ACQUISITION TO ACCOMMODATE A FACILITY TO BE USED FOR MEETING ROOM, OFFICE AREA, AND VEHICLE/EQUIPMENT STORAGE:  CENTRAL PRICE COUNTY AMBULANCE SERVICE.

2.
FIRE HALL BUILDING ADDITION PLANS.

3.
POSITIVE WORKING RELATIONSHIP BETWEEN THE PHILLIPS VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT, AND THE CENTRAL PRICE COUNTY AMBULANCE SERVICE.

4.
TOWNSHIP OFFICIALS CONCERNS RELATED TO FIRE PROTECTION CONTRACT SERVICES BETWEEN THE CITY OF PHILLIPS, AND TOWNSHIPS OF ELK, EMERY, WORCESTER, AND FLAMBEAU.

ADJOURNMENT.

COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS

Of the Common Council of the City of Phillips at a special meeting held in the council room on February 24, 2004.

Mayor Boho called the meeting to order at 6:32 PM. Council members present as listed below.

1st Aldermanic District 

Ted Kempkes and Mary Satterwhite

2nd Aldermanic District 

Patti Wenzel and Linda Johnson

3rd Aldermanic District 

Elvis Presley and Jeffrey Fahl

City Attorney 



Bruce Marshall

Clerk-Treasurer 


Lee V. Lamoreaux

Others here: Sign up list circulated.

The following are discussion items related to Central Price County Ambulance Service operations, and Phillips Volunteer Fire Department operations:

1. 
Mrs. Chase informed meeting attendees that the ambulance service has sufficient funds on hand to construct a building to house ambulance service equipment, vehicles, and meeting-office area.  The service owns land, 34' x 150', that would accommodate building construction, if, the Common Council would consider donating an adjoining strip of land, 17' x 150', to the ambulance service.

2. 
Fire Chief Pisca stated that the current Fire Hall building is in need of remodeling, and possible building expansion. Ayres Associates Engineering Firm has workep up proposed plans.

3. 
Members of the Common Council expressed the importance of a positive working relationship between the Central Price County Ambulance Service and the Phillips Volunteer Fire Department.

4. 
Officials of townships currently contracting with the City of Phillips for fire protection services requested information on fire department budget expenditures on an annual basis.

Motion by Mrs. Satterwhite, seconded by Mrs. Johnson to adjourn.  Carried.

Meeting adjourned at 8:16 PM.

Attest: Lee V. Lamoreaux 



Approved: Joseph S. Boho
Clerk-Treasurer 




      Mayor

